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Sunday, Sept. 10
9:00 A.M. Young Child’s Service. Setup: Judah and Lydia Synnestvedt

10:00 A.M. Family Service. Usher/Setup: Dale Smith

3:45-5:00 P.M. Family Soccer. All are welcome to play or watch. 
Tuesday, Sept. 12
9:30 A.M. Kindergarten begins


7:00 P.M. Grades 1 and 2 classroom meeting for parents


8:00 P.M. Grades 3 and 4 classroom meeting for parents


7:30 P.M. Arcana Class. Nos. 8120-8176: Preparing to pass through the Red Sea. 
At Marcia Boyesen’s and Bengt Boyesen’s

Wednesday, Sept. 13
3:00 P.M. School Extension Team meeting. Library

7:00 P.M. Grades 5 and 6 classroom meeting for parents


8:00 P.M. Grades 7 and 8 classroom meeting for parents. Religion Room 
(formerly the Lamb’s Nest)
Thursday, Sept. 14
7:00 P.M. Grades 9 through 12 meeting for parents 
Sunday, Sept. 17
10:00 a.m. Sunday School with Holy Supper

Upcoming: 

Monday, Sept. 25
7:15 P.M. Youth Group Conjugial Love class.  Bradley and Suzanne King’s
Happiness: Nelson Makha King was born to Cairn and Seni on Sunday, September 3 – Nelson after Nelson Mandela, and Makha being a Zulu name meaning myrrh, the third gift of the magi. Nelson is the third child and third brother in his family, as well as Steve and Janis’s 21st grandchild. His mama and papa say, “He is happy to be born into such a loving church community.”  We are blessed to receive him. (The Kings said they are not in need of meals, but were grateful for the offer.) 
Thank You to the Flower Fairies. They left a sweet arrangement and an apple for each of us on the first day of school. Your thoughtfulness is still brightening our classrooms. With love and gratitude – the Faculty
Thank You: Hello, Kempton Society. I would just like to say how grateful I am for the support I got from your care package. It means a lot. One thing in particular was the towel; I use it every day. I hope everyone is enjoying the new school year. Sincerely, Gavin [Hungaski]
Thank You:  Dear Kempton, Thank you all so much for the care package you gave me. The food is delicious, and I've been putting the other items to good use. This has made my move to Bryn Athyn College so much easier. Whenever I open it I think of you all. I hope you’re all doing well and having a

great year. Thank you again, Bennett [Buick]
Looking for Golf Clubs – for high school golf unit this month. Specifically, we need six putters and one left-handed set. If you have some to lend, please leave at the church/school office for Jordan or Genta. Also leave an identifying note that will help us return them. Thank you - Bengt Boyesen, Instructor
Sunday School Schedule for 2017-2019 is attached. Thanks to all who are able to help – and to Jen for finding you. 
A New New Church Vineyard. After a year and a half effort, General Church Education is pleased to
announce the launch of a new New Church Vineyard website. More than 5000 resources for religious education and inspiration are now searchable by topic, Biblical reference, age level, activity type, and several other filters. Look for stories from the Word, videos, projects, and more. Visit

www.newchurchvineyard.org to see what’s available.
Theta Alpha International’s Annual Meeting is being held during its annual Charter Day luncheon. Friday, October 20, 2017 in Heilman Hall, Bryn Athyn, PA. Includes an election for the full slate of officers. Nominees are: President – Janet Krettek (Fuller); Vice President – Carla Cooper Reuter;
Secretary – Brita Synnestvedt Conroy; and Treasurer – Melodie Haworth Greer. We would love to see you at the luncheon. For more information, contact us at ancdaughters@gmail.com. Also watch for details about tickets in Charter Day announcements from the Academy. [TAI was founded in 1904 by graduates of the Academy of the New Church to help women advance and support New Church education “in its many forms.”]
Busing Reminder: Parents need to contact their school-district transportation office if their child/children will not need the bus for any reason that is not already listed on the school year calendar. This would include school trips, long or short. The school cannot do this for you.
Free: Used baby crib, non-electric treadmill, and six (6) 48” 40W fluorescent tubes. Please call        Christel Boyd (610-756-6116). 
Reminder of Upcoming (Not-Church-But-Fun) Events 

Harvest Moon Hoedown: Saturday, September 9, 7:00 P.M. in the barn at the Kempton Community Center. Free. BYOB (<Note) and a dish to share.  
Gabriel Chamber Ensemble Concert: Sunday, September 10, 3:00 P.M.  Jerusalem Lutheran Church in Schuylkill Haven. Bridge, Poulenc, Dvorak, Brahms. For info/tickets go to www.gabrielensemble.org or gce@gabrielensemble.org or call 570-943-2558.
How to Succeed in Business (Without Really Trying). Friday-Sunday, September 15-17. Presented by the Talisman Players at Schaeffer Auditorium, Kutztown University. For tickets call Brandi at 347-728-4459 or go to talismanplayers.com. The KNC will receive a $2 donation for every coupon dropped into the box located near the refreshments—one coupon per theater-goer.  (Coupons were attached to the September newsletter.)  Christine Nardone Storch, Director
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